
Things to remember in Year 4: 

In Year 4 the children have some new routines and lessons to get used to this 

term, other things will remain the same so that they may make a smooth  tran-

sition from Year 3 to Year 4. 

 I have guided reading everyday and I will bring my reading book and 

reading record into school everyday.  

 I have PE once a week and my PE kit must be in school everyday. I will be 

swimming on Wednesday afternoons. 
 I will get homework and the date it needs to be returned will be written 

on the homework sheet. Please make sure it is in on time.  

 I can bring in up to 30p for snack every day or I can bring in my own 

snack. I will buy my snack at playtime outside my classroom. 

Learning in Year 4: 

To begin Year 4 our first topic is  ‘Vicious Vikings”. In this unit we will meet 

The Vikings. At home with the Vikings we will find out where they were from 

and we will learn about their homes and buildings. The children will also discov-

er that Vikings were explorers and raiders. We will find out where they ex-

plored, how they used long boats to get there and we will be describing Viking 

raids. 

In literacy this term we will be looking at myths as well as stories set in imagi-

nary worlds. It will continue to be very important for the children to write us-

ing a range of interesting and adventurous word choices and we will work hard 

to make our punctuation accurate. A key skill we will be working on this term is 

spelling it is important that all children work hard to practise and learn the 

spellings that they are given.  

Guided reading we will continue to read many different types of text. We will 

continue our journey to develop the children’s enjoyment of reading and hope 

that you will continue to  encourage your child to read as much as possible for 

pleasure, both at home and in school.  
In numeracy this year a key target will be to learn and secure our knowledge of 

multiplication tables. We will learn how to use them in a  range of different 

ways so that they may help us to succeed in all areas of our maths studies.  
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